
Dear Student Council, 
 
I’m writing to inform you of the resignations of two of our full-time officers, namely Abbie 
Nulty (VP for Welfare & Equality, Tallaght Campus) and Niamh Gibbons (VP for Education, 
Tallaght Campus). Their last day of work is the 11th November 2022. Electoral Commission, 
under the recommendation of the Executive, have agreed to run a bye-election for these 
positions in November, alongside the planned Part-Time Officer elections. While the 
executive is sorry to see Abbie & Niamh go, we are thankful for their conscientious and 
ceaseless work ethic over the last few months. Should Student Council have any further 
questions regarding these resignations, the President, Abbie, and/or Niamh will be happy to 
elaborate on such an update.  
 
Best, 
 
Brian Jordan 
TU Dublin SU President 


